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•AEVA formed in 1973. 

•Tasmania was part of Victorian Branch. 

•2015 Tasmanian Branch formed. 

•2017 Host AEVA National Conference & AGM. 

•Lots of activity from the branch: 
• Current National Vice President – C. Attwater 

• Current Website Asst Administrator – C. Walkenden 

• 120+ members 



• New Website 

• Legal Structure changes 

• Idle Off 

• Online Conference 

• Newsletter  gone from 10 page to 50+ 
may become a magazine 

• EV Fact Sheets 



• Strategic Plan 

• Creation of the AEVA Awards 

• Submissions to Government 

• Renew MOU 

• ETU joint membership 

• States Meeting monthly 
 

 



 10,000 Members  

 Representation at over 100 Expo’s, 
shows annually 

 Presenting to over 200 schools 
annually 

 Electrikhana run annually in every 
branch 

 AEVA Magazine 



 AEVA Awards 

 Formal relationships with industry 
bodies such as RAC’s, ETU’s, Renew 
etc 

 Team of EV Ambassadors 
 




